Dear Colleagues:

Many of you are aware of the May 2009 International Symposium on Remote Sensing of Environment (ISRSE) in Stresa, Italy (http://isrse-33.jrc.ec.europa.eu).  As we have mentioned at the last two meetings of the User Interface Committee (UIC) of the Group on Earth Observations (GEO), the UIC has agreed to have its Spring 2009 meeting at the ISRSE in Stresa.  
In particular, the UIC Co-Chairs are asking you now to use this International Symposium as the place to do a presentation on your GEO-relevant work.  There is a current “call for abstracts” which provides an electronic submission website (http://isrse-33.jrc.ec.europa.eu/instructions/abstract-submission.html).  The deadline is November 1, 2008.  We are hoping that we will have 100 abstracts submitted by this time from the Communities of Practice, the IGOS Theme Teams, the GEO Work Plans task leads and UIC, CBC, ADC and STC members and their colleagues who are doing work in the different Societal Benefit Areas. 
Since others are planning a number of events during that week, this will provide an excellent opportunity to share your work and to learn about related activities being done by others.  The last three UIC meetings have had parallel breakout sessions to accomplish this, but the ISRSE event provides a larger audience for GEO participants to interact with the broader remote sensing community within the sessions organized around Societal Benefits.
Please consider submitting abstracts for this event.  The Co-Chairs’ hope is to have a very rich display of the outstanding work that is being done, both to share the results and illustrate the GEO process, and to inform potential users and decision-makers of opportunities to avail themselves of these advances.

The Co-Chairs thank you in advance for your submission of abstracts.

Best regards, 

Gary

